DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

BAGONG PILIPINAS

MAR 18 20M
MARINA ADVISORY NO. 2024-07
Series of 2024
TO : ALL DOMESTIC SHIPPING COMPANIES, SHIP
OWNERS/OPERATORS/CHARTERERS AND OTHER
CONCERNED
SUBJECT : REVOCATION OF THE MARINA ADVISORY NO. 2020-24

In the best interest of the service and in view of the issuance of Proclamation No. 297
dated 21 July 2023 by the Office of the President, which has effectively lifted the state of
public health emergency throughout the Philippines due to COVID-19, and in accordance
to Department Order No. 2023-17 dated 22 July 2023 by the Department of
Transportation, which serves as a reiteration of said proclamation, MARINA Advisory No.
2020-24 entitled Shipping Operations Monitoring Form is hereby revoked.

The concerned MARINA Service Units and Regional Offices shall cease conduct of real-
time monitoring related to the revoked advisory effective immediately.

For guidance and compliance.
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Administrator
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